
 

 
 
 
 
18 July 2014 
            
Newsletter No 39 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Thought for the Week 
 

“Seek the LORD and his strength; seek his presence continually.” 
1 Chronicles 16:11 

 
2S Class Assembly 
Well done to all the children in 2S for working so hard for this morning‟s assembly and making us all very 
proud. Thank you to Miss Swords and all her helpers for their hard work and it was lovely seeing so many 
parents/carers come and support the children. 
 
Chess Tournament – Mrs Lynch 
Congratulations to Jarnail Sehjal who won the chess tournament last week and became „chess champion‟ of 
2014. He showed great sportsmanship in all his matches and played his best. I would also like to say well 
done to this year‟s runner up Kirby Chiu McCrea. 
 Thank you to everyone who took part in the tournament and I look forward to doing it all again next year. 
 
Church Fete 
Thank you to all the parents/carers who came out on Saturday 12 July 2014 to help support the church fete. 
An enjoyable time was had by all. A big thank you to all the staff who gave up their Saturday to help make the 
event so successful. 
 
Smiley/Star Chart Winners 
The following children have had the most smiley faces/stars for good work or behaviour over the last term. 
Each child received a gift voucher and certificate. 

RW     Sana Rafiq RB    Harleen Kaur 1C    Hadier Ali 

1/2L     Las Ali 2S    Adijah Squire 3B    Adan Rahiem 

3/4SS   Ismail Hussain 4J    Vishal Kalyana 5W   Daniel Bashir 

5/6B     Dane Myrie 6S    Senovia Campbell  

 
Term Dates 

End of Term 

Children break up on 
Friday 18 July 2014 

and return to school on 
Wednesday 3 September 2014 

 
I hope you all have a safe and enjoyable summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Executive Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 
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